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Pius Knights
The newsletter FOR ST. PIUS X

COUNCIL #10332 PLAINVIEW, N.Y. 11803
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*WATCH FOR CHANGES*

13th DISTRICT September 2014
Editor-in-Chief D.D. James R. Albert, PGK

ddjra13@gmail.com

OFFICERS
Chaplain,
Fr. Chux Okochi

Grand Knight
Neil DeRosa
516 - 433 - 7634

Deputy Grand Knight
Robert Jurik
631-424-5905

Chancellor
Arthur Venezia, PGK
516 -752 -1332

Recording Secretary
Charles Josten,
516 - 935 - 6879

Warden
Bill Bullwinkel, PGK
516 – 681-1468

Financial Secretary
Anthony Corrente
516 - 390 - 8642

Treasurer
Philip Saglimbene, PGK
516 – 349-0120

Lecturer
Eugene H. Robinson,
516 - 681 - 7652

Advocate
Ralph Plaisance, PGK
516 - 799 -1559

Inside Guard
Victor E. Orlando
516 - 935 - 9483

Outside Guard
Tom Reilly
516 – 681-3754

Trustees
3 Yr. Tony Pierno
2 Yr. Ken Krogman, PGK
1 Yr. Ray Ludwig, PGK

Insurance Agent:
Jose Maldonado

Grand Knight’s Message
I would like to thank the following Brothers for helping with the Columbiettes

Tag Sale. In a special way each one of you helped by either donating, picking up items
or helping to set up or clean up after the event. Jim Hingerton, Harold Mayer, DD James
Albert, Gene Robinson, Bob Jurik, Pete Ensmenger, Ken Krogman, Steve Corio, Mike
DiCarlo, Pete Perone, Anthony Corrente, Bill Bullwinkel, Nick Hart, Zach Beriloff, Rich
Hart, Joe DeRosa, Dom Sala, and Phil Saglimbene. Our Columbiettes had a very
successful fundraiser due in part to these brother’s help and muscle. Congratulations to
our Sisters for a job well done.

On June 26 & 27 we held our C&B raffle sale at all the Masses. We sold 45 books
which was the largest amount we have sold in many years. We have already sold 260
plus books, I ask all Brothers who have not returned their books to do so before the
Early Bird Drawing in September. The past GK at Father Daly Council called me and
wanted to wager which of our Councils would win the award this year for most books
sold per member. They won last year and we won the year before. Brothers, do not let
the Council down, we do not want Father Daly Council to win again, plus I do not want
to pay the wager. A big thank you to Charlie Josten, Sal Manziello, Harold Mayer,
Anthony Corrente, Tony Pierno, and Vic Orlando for helping at all the Masses sell raffles.

On August 10, we held our annual Family Picnic at POB Community Park. We
thought last year was a big crowd, this year we had 99 Adults and about 15 kids
participate in the fun event. If this gets any bigger, we will have to rent out the
Coliseum next year. Our pastor Father Valentine and Father Simon were present at the
picnic enjoying the festivities. Our Chairmen Anthony Corrente and Bill Bullwinkel did a
fantastic job in planning and executing the event. We invited the Altar Servers and their
families to the picnic as a thank you for their service to our parish. Pete Perone made
the calls to the Altar Servers families, a thank you to Pete for his efforts. Our worthy
Lecturer Gene Robinson was not there this year, but before he left on vacation he made
sure he purchased the refreshments and supplies we needed for the picnic. Gene, the
guys missed you this year. Our games were organized and run by Ray Alexander and
Bob Jurik. Great job by Ray in the egg game in which I participated and our team was
disqualified, rumor has Former DD Al Valenti may have been involved. Brother Ray
Ludwig's daughter and grandchildren were coming to the picnic and were in a car
accident. I am happy to announce no one was seriously hurt. We hope they will come
next year as our guests. Please continue to pray for their full recovery.

I hope everyone had a great summer! Our upcoming events include the
Installation of Officers September 20 and the Belmont Outing on October 5th. Please
look over the flyers included in this edition and save those dates.

Fraternally,
Grand Knight Neil DeRosa



“Pius Knights” The Award Winning Newsletter of St. Pius X Council #10332 Plainview, N.Y., 11803 Page 2

JOIN US” UPCOMING MEETINGS & EVENTS:
September 4th Officer’s Meeting THURSDAY 7:30PM Room#1
September 5th DW Installation 7:30PM B’B’Que
September 8th Membership Seminar SMMS 7:00PM
September 9th District Meeting Joseph Barry Council 8:00PM
September 11th Thursday Regular Council Business Meeting Room #1 7:30PM
September 13th C & B SALE AT “SHOPRITE” MORTON VILLAGE
September 19th Chapter Meeting Friday September 19th Garden City/Bishop Baldewin

September 20th Installation of Officers “Madonna Hall” after 5:00PM Mass
September 25th Thursday Regular Council Business Meeting Room #1 7:30PM
September 28th EARLYBIRD C & B DRAWING

The Nassau Chapter Website is:

http://www.nassauchapterkofc.org/“STATE
COUNCIL

NEWS”

Supreme

News

www.kofc.org

New Haven, CT.

The K of C’s Annual Survey of

Fraternal Activity for the

year ending Dec. 31, 2013,

reports that Knights donated

record amounts of money

and hours of volunteer

service — more than $170

million and more than 70.5

million hours.

Visit the New

York State Council

Website for the latest

News on what is going

on in New York State.

VISIT….

newyorkknights.com

Scholarships are Available through the

Nassau Chapter. CCD, Elementary

School, and High School. One Time CCD

and One Time Elementary awards are

simply a raffle. The High School

Scholarship Awards must be applied

for. Contact Chairman Ralph Plaisance

or DD Jim Albert.

Next Meeting:

Garden City/ Bishop Baldwin

4th Avenue & Franklin Avenue

FRIDAY SEPT 19th

Steve Driscoll

President

Be Active ! Come to a meeting !
Join a Committee!

Recruit a New Member!
Just ask him to Join!
Is he 18yrs. old

and a Practical Catholic?
Then You Gotta Ask Him!
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ST. PIUS X COUNCIL FAMILY PICNIC

Good Weather and Good Friends!

Father Valentine Joins in on the Food & Fun! MaryLou and Sal Mascolo, PGK(2)

Bill Bullwinkel, PGK and James Riley GK Neil DeRosa Working the Crowd

F.S. Anthony Corrente and Warden

Bill Bullwinkel Co-Chairman of Picnic
Ann-Marie Mascolo and the “EGG RACE”

Our
“Knight of the
Past Decade”
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MEMBERSHIP

Harold B. Mayer received his 2nd Degree

at Fr. Daly Council during the County-

Wide 1st & 2nd Degree Ceremonials.

Harold was joined by GK Neil DeRosa and

District Deputy Jim Albert July 24th, 2014

ST. PIUS X COUNCIL
#10332

WE ARE ON THE WORLD WIDE WEB AGAIN! Father
Valentine has included our Council on the “St. Pius X
Church “ website .
You can go to: http://stpiusxrc.com/ and click on
the “KNIGHTS of COLUMBUS” tab. You may also
access a copy of our monthly newsletter there.

If you have computer skills
and have experience
starting a website please
contact:
Grand Knight Neil DeRosa!

Vivat Jesus!

K of C RSVP PROGRAM
St. Joseph’s Seminary
201 Seminary Avenue

Yonkers, N.Y.10704-1896

SEND HIM A NOTE OF
THANKS AND

ENCOURAGEMENT

R

S

V

P
ST. PIUS X

COUNCIL #10332

THE INSTALLATION OF THE NEWLY ELECTED
OFFICERS

FOR 2014-2015 COLUMBIAN YEAR WILL TAKE
PLACE: BRING YOUR FAMILY !

SATURDAY SEPTEMBER 20TH
IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING THE 5:00PM MASS
IN “MADONNA HALL”. THERE WILL BE A LIGHT

REPAST FOLLOWS THE CEREMONIAL.

LAST YEAR
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Happy Birthday to:

Audrey Maune 9/4,
Dolores Albert 9/5.

Sal Mascolo, PGK (2),
Larry Herbst,
Walter Priestly,
Mario Saraceno,
John Heilig,
Michael Yaccharino

“KNIGHTS IN NEED”

Remember

them in

your

prayers.

www.nassauknights4life.org

17TH ANNUAL

STAND-UP

FOR LIFE.

SUNDAY
OCTOBER 5TH

2:00PM TO 3:30

Route 110 &

Route 25

(Jericho

Turnpike)

Grand Knight Neil DeRosa and

St. Pius X Feast Committee

Chairman THANKS all the

brothers and their families

who volunteered their time.

It was only through your -

TIME –TALENT – and

TREASURE we had a

successful FEAST!

Thank-You

Don’t

Forget To

Have Fun!
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DELEGATES

Don’t forget to

vote:

November 24th

Joseph Papa September 11th,2011
Joseph A. Rietschlin September 26th, 2012

Please remember to attend our “Memorial Mass in November
and pray for the Brothers who have gone before us!

SEPTEMBER 13th
Come out to the Plainview

“Morton Village” Shopping Plaza.

SHOPRITE
SUPERMARKET

9AM-1PM
TO HELP: CONTACT

C & B CHAIRMAN
GK NEIL DeROSA

H- 516-433-7634
E-MAIL: nderosa@syf.com

C & B

4th
Degree

BISHOP WALTER P. KELLENBERG
D.D. ASSEMBLY #728

The 4th Degree exemplification is coming Sunday October
12th. Contact Charles Prancel, PFN for details.

EVERY KNIGHT A SIR KNIGHT
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The new
“Field Agent”
for St. Pius X
Council
#10332 is
now:

Jose Maldonado

Charlie Needs

Contact Recording Secretary and Usher Coordinator

Charlie Josten HOME: 516-935-6879
E-MAIL:charles.josten@gmail.com

 10, 15 and 20 years terms that can
take you to age 85

 Last issue age is 70(to age 80)

 Ability to increase coverage with no
new medical tests

 Fixed premium from issuance

 Convertible to Whole Life Coverage,
up to age 76(previously 65)

“EGG-RACE CONTROVERSY”

FDD AL VALENTE

067345

“round

up the

usual

suspects!”

Cook County

Chicago, PD

The Knights of Columbus now has Term

Insurance to age 85 (previously 70)

Extra! Extra!

Read all about it!

ST. PIUS X COLUMBIETTE PRESIDENT

SUSAN CORRENTE REPORTS THAT THE

TAG SALE WAS A HUGE SUCCESS. THE

FINAL NUMBERS ARE FORTHCOMING.

ST. PIUS X
COLUMBIETTE
PRESIDENT IS

SUSAN CORRENTE
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1882: The Knights of Columbus is born on Feb. 6, 1882, when the first members choose Columbus as
their patron. Immediately after the Order’s March 29 incorporation, Father McGivney sends the first
diocesan-wide appeal for new members to his fellow priests.
1886: By the end of his four-year tenure as supreme knight, James T. Mullen personally presides at the
institution of 22 of the first 38 councils. John J. Phelan is elected to succeed him and is the first supreme
knight to sense the Order’s destiny as a national society.
1890: Father McGivney dies Aug. 14, 1890. His funeral Mass is celebrated in Thomaston, Conn., four
days later.
1892: The Order passes laws allowing noninsurance or associate members
to join.
1892: 6,000 Knights march in the New Haven Columbus Day parade to
celebrate the 400th anniversary of Columbus’ discovery of the New World.
1895: The Vatican’s first acknowledgment of the Knights comes when
Archbishop Francesco Satolli, apostolic delegate to the United States, writes
a letter extolling the “merits of this splendid Catholic organization” and
giving the Order his apostolic blessing.
1897: On Nov. 25, 1897, Canada’s first council — Montreal Council 284 —
is chartered.

PART #2 In A Series

COUNCILS OF THE
13TH DISTRICT

JOSEPH BARRY COUNCIL #2520
MERCY/LAMB COUNCIL #5723

ST. PIUS X COUNCIL #10332
HOLY FAMILY COUNCIL #11227

SIGN OF THE CROSS COUNCIL #11254

Brothers All,

This Month it will be my pleasure to install the Officers of the 13th District. The District Wardens and I will visit each

Council in the 13th and perform the most enjoyable Ceremonial in our order. I will again say “Not all men can lead, not

all men that can lead choose to lead, But, those men who can lead and take on the responsibility of an “Officer’s” chair

are truly Blessed! I congratulate you for stepping up to the plate and conducting the most important business of the

Knights of Columbus. Without the officers there would be no fraternal order. Don’t forget to personally thank the

District Wardens who give up their evenings so you can have yours! Fraternally,

District Deputy Jim Albert


